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The Erie Market, located in Southeast Kansas, was purchased by the City
of Erie Jan. 1, 2021. The store was completely rebuilt following historic
flooding in 2007 by the previous owners (est. $1.2 million). The Erie City
Council is seeking proposals to either purchase or lease the building.

Great opportunity for an individual looking to operate their own grocery store.
Sellers are motivated. Contact cityclerk@erieks.com or call (620) 244-3461.


